
Minutes of the 1 July 2016 Electoral Board Meeting    

 

The meeting was called to order by the Chairman of the Electoral Board, Catherine Hobbs.   Present were:  

Catherine Hobbs, Dan Graff, Secretary of the Electoral Board and Joyce Pace, Registrar.   Patricia Hastings was 

absent. 

Catherine Hobbs made a motion to approve the 3 June minutes, Dan Graff seconded the motion, and all voted 

Aye. The motion was approved. 

The EOB reviewed the reformatted Statement of Results (SOR). It is greatly simplified. We requested that Joyce 

Pace add an instruction to the SOR to require the attachment of the Ballot Record Report. 

Dan Graff will review the existing security plan. 

We briefly discussed the training plan for the fall election. 

We reviewed staffing requirements for the fall election and requested staffing levels used to support the 2012 

election. Joyce Pace provided the 2012 information to Dan Graff for review. 

We discussed the ADA conformity of the current polling places and requested information about the previous 

conformity check from Joyce Pace. 

We discussed the need to post draft and final versions of the EOB minutes on the County Website. 

Last we discussed inquiries from the press on Election Day and how they have been handled by Officers of 

Election at the Voting Precincts. 

Dan Graff motioned that we adjourn the meeting, Catherine Hobbs seconded the motion, and all voted Aye. 

The meeting was adjourned. 

 


